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Vogel Paint Hosts Successful Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

Orange City, Iowa, October 30, 2017 – On Thursday afternoon, October 26, 2017, Vogel Paint, Inc. 

welcomed over 400 guests celebrating the completion of the first two phases of a five-year, $29.3 

million expansion plan for its powder coating manufacturing operation located at the company’s 

headquarters in Orange City, Iowa. 

Attendees heard remarks from Orange City Mayor Deb De Haan, Orange City Development President 

Daryl Beltman, Vogel Paint President Jeff Powell, Vogel Paint Vice President of Business Development 

Mark Vogel, and Vogel Paint Chairman and CEO Drew Vogel. 

The event celebrated the completion of Phase One and Two of the expansion. The initial phases 

included a 91,000 square foot addition to the current building and the first portion of equipment for the 

new production lines. The investment for this part of the project is valued at an estimated $19.5 million. 

The climate-controlled, state-of-the-art plant is completed, and production has commenced.  

ABOUT VOGEL PAINT, INC. 

Vogel Paint, Inc. is a manufacturer of high-quality paints and coatings based in Orange City, Iowa. 

Founded in 1926, Vogel Paint provides coating solutions to the architectural, heavy-duty protective, 

industrial, traffic, and powder coating markets. Manufacturers, painting contractors, homebuilders, 

property managers, and homeowners count on Vogel Paint for the expert advice and long-lasting 

products their projects require. For more information on Vogel Paint visit our website at 

vogelpaint.com. 

### 

Media Files Available for Download: 

https://www.diamondvogel.com/press_release/grand_opening/media/ 
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